
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232

June 20, 2023 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Docket U-210800—PacifiCorp’s Response 

PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) submits the following response to 
the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission in response to the June 2, 2023 Notice 
of Opportunity to File Written Comments.  

PacifiCorp’s most recently approved rate case in docket UE-190124 set uncollectible expenses at 
$1,731,427, based on a stated uncollectible rate of 0.514%. 

Please direct inquiries to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410.  

Sincerely, 

            /s/             .  
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5585
matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com
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